Susan Chadd

I support the permanent solution of Alternative SL-5 for contaminated soil and sediment at the
former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, WA. Proposed Alternative SL-3, leaving contaminated
soil in place forever in a capped mound which will greatly limit future development, is unacceptable.

Rayonier may have once provided jobs for this community, but the devastation to our waters and
forests has been despicably destructive. The Mantooths, Darlene Schanfield and others have
provided a mountain of evidence to help DOE make the right decision for this community and its
natural resources. Our community has proven to be resourceful if given a fighting chance.

How in good conscious, can the DOE choose to bow to the avarice of the industry who profited
from our community by stripping and contaminating our forests and waters, and due to their
careless greed, have the only resources to bankroll a proper clean-up?

The compromise is no compromise. Make them take the fullest responsibility.
Susan Chadd (64 year resident)

1774 Little River Road
Port Angeles, WA 98363



